
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RFC Pre-Congress and Congress Liturgist: Mr. Stephen Steinbeiser 
 

For over thirty years Stephen Steinbeiser has served as Director of Music 
and Liturgy for Duquesne University in Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania.  His 
ministry included planning and accompanying all major and daily liturgies, 
retreats, memorials and academic convocations.  He established and 
directed the Duquesne University Chapel Choir and recruited and trained 
cantors and instrumentalists. 

 
In addition, Stephen served as chair of the campus ministry section of the National 
Association of Pastoral Musician.   He has ministered as liturgist and musician for retreats 
and liturgical events a variety of religious communities, among them the Redemptorists 
(Denver province), Passionists, Felicians, Sisters of Charity (Seton Hill), and Sisters of the 
Holy Spirit.     
 
Stephen currently serves on the Liturgical Commission for the Diocese of Pittsburgh.   
 

 


